
 
 

HAITIAN CRAFT SALE 

 

December 16-17, 2017 

After the 5:00 pm, 8:00 am, & 10:30 am Masses 
 

The group that represented Our Lady of Lourdes in August on  

the visit to Outreach to Haiti, brought crafts back to sell. 

 

This is beneficial in several ways: 

 It directly supports the artists in Haiti by providing a market for their crafts. 

 It supports Outreach to Haiti and their work. All profits from the sale go directly back to them. 

 It provides advocacy for Haiti by exposing the people of Milwaukee to some of the beautiful 

crafts produced by the Haitian people. 

 It provides a source of unusual, yet beautiful, Christmas gifts for the members of Our Lady of 

Lourdes to purchase. 

 Every purchase made connects the buyer directly to the Haitian people and Outreach to Haiti. 

 

PLEASE STOP BY THE PARISH HALL  

AFTER MASS December 16 & 17! 
 

 


